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Vueling Airlines, S.A., by means of this letter 

INFORMS 

 
 

That next Wednesday, February 23rd 2011, Vueling Airlines will 

publish results for the fourth quarter of 2010 and full year 2010, 

being held for this purpose a conference call with national and 

international analysts at 11.00 am on that day. 

Anybody interested will be able to follow the conference via webcast 

whose link will be accessible through the following address: 

http://www.vueling.com/investors/inicio.php?language=ES 

Moreover, the documents that will be submitted during the 

conference will be released before its beginning by communicating 

them to te Spanish Securities Exchange Commission (CNMV), and 

they will be also included in the company’s web page. 

From 6:00 pm, and during a period of three months, a webcast 

replay will be available in the abovementioned address. 

 

Barcelona, February 22nd 2010 

http://www.vueling.com/investors/inicio.php?language=ES

